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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Second Tuesday of every month: 

Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting at 7:00 PM at the City Center, 16930 Boot Hill Rd. 

Third Tuesday of every month: 

City Council Meeting at 7:00 PM at the City Center, 16930 Boot Hill Rd. 

The Stagecoach Civic Club is looking for new faces for 2016.  If you would like to get involved, 
please contact Caroline Osteen, James Schexneider or Brenda Rutt at 713-249-2203 or 
bfrutt@gmail.com. 

 

*****************************  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION REQUESTS: 

To request a copy of the council minutes or financial reports, etc, please explain in detail the 
information you are requesting, send the written request to: 
City of Stagecoach 
16930 Boot Hill Rd 
Stagecoach TX  77355 
You may also call 281-259-0224, fax 281-259-7720, or stop by City Hall in person. 

FOR A COPY OF THIS NEWSLETTER TO BE MAILED TO YOUR HOME REGULARLY, LET US KNOW! 

*****************************  
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Editor's Note: 

The articles written by the Mayor and Police Chief were after the early April Flood 
by before the really bad wind/rain storms hit on April 27th that caused all the tree 
damage.  Since everyone has been busy, we were unable to update this edition in 
time.  There was plenty of damage and power lines down everywhere.  Thank you 
to everyone who helped clear our roadways, and for staying away from the downed 
lines.  Below are some photos from around town that I took that day: 

This Saturday 5/14/2016, volunteers are wanted at the park to assist 
with cleanup/maintenance.  For more information, call or text Terry 
Rutt at 281-732-6598 

 

~Mark Paulson 
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FROM THE MAYOR'S DESK:      

Dear Stagecoach Friends and Neighbors, 
  
With a few exceptions, it appears that Stagecoach survived the recent heavy rains 
and flooding fairly well.  A big thank you to Police Chief Mike Wethington and City 
Secretary Brenda Rutt for their assistance in handling this emergency situation. The 
lakes came awfully close to coming over the dams and our road exits were closed 
due to high water over the bridges at Walnut Creek and Spring Creek on Hwy 249. 
This situation did allow a chance for city personnel to observe and report on several 
concerns as to the handling of storm water.  Several street locations around 
Stagecoach had water flowing across the roads due to clogged culverts, small trees 
and brush in ditches and logs and debris in ditches.  As mentioned several times by 
our PubƭƛŎ ²ƻǊƪǎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ¢ŜǊǊȅ wǳǘǘΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ƻǿƴŜǊΩǎ 
responsibility to maintain the areas along the roadways adjacent to their 
property.  This is necessary to protect your property as well as your neighbors from 
flooding. 
 
I would like to thank James Schexneider for constructing a prototype street sign 
based on our existing signage.  We are attempting to replace a lot of existing signs 
using better construction methods and material, but retaining the existing 
άŎƘŀǊƳέΦ The prototype sign is located at Westward Ho and Old Coach Road.  Go 
take a look and tell us what you think.  A picture is provided below. 
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If you need to fill a void in your social media schedule, there is currently a private 
online network called Nextdoor Stagecoach.  It is an open forum for neighbors to 
share community events, recommendations, items for sale, crime reports, ideas 
about how to improve our neighborhood and more.  For more information, contact 
Brenda Rutt. 
 
City Council is approaching the time to start considering the budget for 2016-2017. 
Stagecoach does a great job of utilizing the limited resources available to cover the 
costs of programs pursued.  However, the decision always come down to a matter 
of priorities.  City Council and I would appreciate your input as to the direction our 
city should take and how YOUR money can best be spent. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Galen Mansee 
 

*****************************  

 

FROM THE POLICE CHIEF:                                                              

Hello Everyone! Well, we made it through six months without a problem until 
recently. We had two thefts and one attempted theft at the beginning of last 
month. I need to stress to everyone the importance of locking things up. I am aware 
most of you feel safe at your home and very well should, however, due to the times 
and circumstances around us, we need to be more aware about the security of our 
homes. We have had a lot of houses under construction in the City which 
sometimes brings an undesirable element into our area. The contractors we hire 
may be reputable, but sometimes they contract day labor or subcontract to people 
who would not pass a background check. We have dealt with a lot of different folks 
coming into and through our area lately.  
 
I would like to share with you that we have a full complement of reserve officers 
with a lot of experience. I am proud to say we have three former Chiefs, a former 
D.P.S. Captain, two former D.E.A. agents, two current Harris County child death 
investigators, a former Montgomery County District Attorney Investigator, a 32-
year Pct. 1 Deputy Constable, and, finally, a first year rookie! How's that for a load 
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of experience? Ok I am signing off for now. Hope all our residents have a safe 
summer! And remember - REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AND PERSONS! 
 
Chief Michael C. Wethington  
Stagecoach Police Department  
16930 Boot Hill Rd.  
Stagecoach, TX 77355  
281-259-9333  
281-259-4963 (FAX)  
281-924-6294 (Cell)  
stagecop@yahoo.com 

*****************************  

The Easter Egg Hunt was a success again!  Thank you to Mariam Hejazi for 
organizing and co-sponsoring this event and to everyone else who 

volunteered their time and resources! 
 

tel:281-259-9333
tel:281-259-4963
tel:281-924-6294
mailto:stagecop@yahoo.com
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*****************************  

ANIMAL REMINDERS:                        

Please remember that dogs are not allowed to roam loose within the City.  Dogs must be under 
ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƻǿƴŜǊΣ ƻƴ ŀ ƭŜŀǎƘΣ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ŀƴ ŜƴŎƭƻǎǳǊŜ ƻǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǿƴŜǊΩǎ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅΦ  !ƭǎƻΣ dogs 
must be registered with the City.  The cost is $5.00 and you will be issued a City of Stagecoach 
tag.  This will help to identify your pet in case your pet does get loose.  All dogs must be current 
on their rabies vaccinations.   

Microchips are great if your pet gets lost - especially if they are picked up as a stray.  However, 
the easiest way to identify who an animal belongs to is to keep a collar and a name tag on them.  
Please help us keep to your pets safe. Also, please be advised that any building, of any size, that 
is used to shelter animals must be at least 50 feet from the house on any adjacent lot.  

No swine are allowed to be kept in the City.   

 

*****************************  

  


